


Mar 6, 2024

San José City Council
200 E. Santa Clara Street
San Jose, CA 95113

ByEmail:mayoremail@sanjoseca.gov; District1@sanjoseca.gov; District2@sanjoseca.gov;
District3@sanjoseca.gov; District4@sanjoseca.gov; District5@sanjoseca.gov;
district6@sanjoseca.gov; District7@sanjoseca.gov; district8@sanjoseca.gov;
District9@sanjoseca.gov; District10@sanjoseca.gov

CC: city.clerk@Sanjoseca.gov; robert.manford@sanjoseca.gov;
Christopher.Burton@sanjoseca.gov; cao.main@sanjoseca.gov; toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov;
rosalynn.hughey@sanjoseca.gov

Re: Proposed 210-unit building at 439-451 South 4th Street

Dear San José City Council,

The California Housing Defense Fund (“CalHDF”) submits this letter to remind the Council
of its duty to abide by theHousing Accountability Act (“HAA”) when evaluating the proposed
210-unit residential building at 439-451 South 4th Street.

TheHousing Accountability Act (the “HAA”) (Gov. Code, § 65589.5) requires approval of
zoning and general plan compliant housing development projects unless findings can be
made regarding specific, objective, written health and safety hazards. These findingsmust
be “supported by a preponderance of the evidence on the record.” (Id. at subd. (j)(1).)

As the staff report notes, the project complies with the DowntownGeneral Plan designation
andwith the requirements of the DC zoning district. As a project with at least two-thirds of
its area devoted to residential uses, the project falls within theHAA’s ambit. Thus, the
Council must approve the project unless it makes written health and safety findings, as
described above –which it cannot do, since the preponderance of the evidence in the record
does not support such a finding.
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